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Nelson’s Journey Easter Egg Hunt 

 

Nelson’s Journey are holding an Easter Egg Hunt 

on the 14th April from 11am-3pm at Barningham 

Hall, Matlaske, Norfolk. They were voted 

Norfolk’s 2nd best Easter Egg Hunt in 2018 and 

this year they have a lot to offer the guests 

including; Traditional Easter Egg Hunt in the 

grounds of Barningham Hall, full size Easter Egg 

for every child, free Easter art & crafts, free 

spring animal petting area, food stalls, 

refreshments, raffle, tombola, fete games, face 

painting, storytelling and so much more…… Adults 

are free and children are only £4. You can book 

tickets at www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/nelsons-

journey-easter-egg-hunt-tickets-55966038929  

 

 

Red Nose Day 

 

Thank you to everyone who contributed on Red 

Nose Day Hevingham made an amazing £224.50 

and Marsham made a fantastic £121.46!!!! Well 

done to every one of you. 

 

Tots2Teens 

 

Tots2Teens are holding some fun events for 

families in the Easter Holidays and May Half-

Term, please see attached leaflet for more 

information.  

 

MUFTI day and chocolate tombola 

 

Don’t forget that this Friday (29th March) we are 

having a MUFTI day and a chocolate tombola 

organized by the Friends of Marsham.  

Any chocolate donations would be gratefully 

received! 

Online gaming issues 

 

We have been dealing more frequently with 

issues around online gaming in school.  We are 

hearing about children being virtually ‘kicked 

out’ of online parties by their friends.  This is 

having a huge impact on self- esteem and this is 

impacting on their learning in school.  We are 

also aware that some children are getting up 

early in order to play on these games before 

they come to school.  To help with these issues 

please: 
 Police your child’s actions online 

 Discuss with you child what how to deal with 

these issues if it happens to them 

 Set strict times that your child can access 

their games consoles and stick to it 

 Remember, you are the adult and children 

need to have boundaries to help protect them 

 If they are being unkind online to others, 

address it with them 

 
 

Headteacher Award 
 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Charlie 

Fuller 

For his perseverance with his 

work this week, working 

independently and always 

making good choices! 
 

 

 

Any Other News 
 

Our caretaker Darren has asked if you can 

remember to take your lunch boxes home on a 

Friday please. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/nelsons-journey-easter-egg-hunt-tickets-55966038929
http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/nelsons-journey-easter-egg-hunt-tickets-55966038929


 

 

 

Key Dates 

 

March 

 

Fri 29th – MUFTI day and chocolate tombola 

 

April 

 

Tues 2nd – Learning Conversations 3.30pm-7pm – 

time slots in reception foyer 

Wed 3rd – YR6 Sports Transition Day 

Fri 5th – Easter assembly @ 2.45pm with 

Reverend David  

Fri 5th – Break for Easter Holidays  

Tues 23rd – School re-opens 

Fri 29th and 30th – Year 5 and 6 Road Safety 

Training 

 

May 

 

Wed 1st – Year 4 Road Safety Training (AM) 

Mon 6th – Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Mon 13th – Reception, Year 1 and Year 4 Road 

Safety Training (PM) 

Mon 13th – Thurs 16th SATs week KS2 (YR6 

Parents/Carers, please do not book holidays 

for this week) 

Fri 17th – Year 6 Road Safety Training 

Mon 20th – Whole School Photos 

Fri 24th – School closes for half term 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 


